CHAN SUI KI (LA SALLE) COLLEGE
4 SHEUNG WO STREET, HOMANTIN,
KOWLOON, HONG KONG.
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27" December, 2019 Circular No.: 19051

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Parents’ Seminar on “Senior Secondary Curriculum and Subject Choices”
(for Parents of Non-Chinese Speaking Students Currently Studying S2 to S4)

Under the New Academic Structure (NAS), the broad and balanced senior secondary curriculum
caters for students’ diverse learning needs, fosters whole-person development and promotes lifelong
learning. The Education Bureau (EDB) is going to hold three Parents’ Seminars with similar content
from February to March 2020 (two will be conducted in Cantonese and one in English) to help parents
better understand the latest development of the NAS and senior secondary curriculum, subject choices
as well as information on multiple pathways.

The seminars are targeted at parents of S2 to S4 students, but students are also welcome to come along
with their parents. Parents who wish to attend the captioned seminar are required to enrol
individually and bring along the confirmation slip issued by EDB to the seminar.

Details of the seminar conducted in English are as follows:

Code 1925

Date 3 March 2020 (Tuesday)

Time 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Room W404, 4/F, West Block, Education Bureau Kowloon Tong Education Services

Venue Centre
(19 Suffolk Road, Kowloon Tong, Kowloon)
Content 1. Overview and the latest development of senior secondary curriculum

2. Information on multiple pathways under the NAS
3. Introduction of the Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education examination
4. Q & A session

Please access hittps:/www.edb.gov.hk/parentstalks e for enrolment
according to the method stated on the website from 3 January 2020
Enrolment | (Friday) onwards (Code:1925). (Seats are reserved on a

Method first-come-first-served basis. Confirmation slips via e-mail or fax,
serving as admission tickets, will be sent to successful applicants at
least 2 days before the event.)

Interpretation | Interpretation service (Languages: Urdu, Hindi and Nepali) may be provided upon
Service request on or before 6 February 2020 (Thursday).

The presentation slides of the seminar will be uploaded onto the NAS Web Bulletin
(https://www.edb.gov.hk/nas) within a week after the completion of the seminar. Parents who cannot
attend the seminar may browse the above website.

Note: If Black Rainstorm Warning Signal/Tropical Cyclone Signal No. 8 or above is in force at or
after 3:30 p.m., the seminar will be cancelled without further notice. If the venue of the seminar
needs to be urgently and temporarily closed (e.g. for cleaning to prevent the spread of infectious
diseases), the seminar will also be cancelled without prior notice.

Yours faithfully,
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Lee Ting Leung
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